
 

 

New Medicaid Dental Benefits for 
Pregnant Women 

MolinaHealthcare.com 

Thank you for choosing Molina Healthcare for your healthcare needs. We would like to make you aware 
of a new benefit available to you. 

Effective July 1, 2018, Molina Healthcare will provide dental services to pregnant women, ages 19 to 
64. Pregnant Medicaid members will be able to use their Molina Healthcare Medicaid ID card to obtain 
dental services. 

Molina Dental Services under Medicaid are provided to members at no cost. Molina’s dental benefit 
includes cleaning, fillings and other preventive services.
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Description Limitations 
Diagnostic and Preventative Services N/A 
Emergency Dental Care N/A 
X-Rays N/A 
Oral Surgery Services N/A 
Fillings and Other Restorative Services N/A 
Topical Fluoride Treatment Under Age 21 
Tooth Extractions N/A 

Please visit MyMolina.com if you would like to review your healthcare coverage. To find a Molina Dental 
Services provider, visit MolinaHealthcare.com, select Medicaid, then Find a Doctor or Pharmacy to view 
the Molina Dental Services Providers available to you. 

We are confident you will find an appropriate Molina Dental Services Provider near you. 

If you have questions about this transition prior to July 1, 2018 or about your coverage, please contact us. 
We’re here to help! Please call the M.O.M.S. Program at (888) 898-7969, Monday - Friday, from 8 a.m. to 
5 p.m., EST. If you are hearing impaired, please call our TTY line at 711, Monday - Friday, from 8 a.m. to 
5 p.m., EST. You may also visit MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Thank you again for choosing Molina Healthcare. We appreciate and value you as a Molina member and 
pledge to treat you like family. 
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